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July 4th, 1928,

Dr, Casey A. Wood, 
Stanford University, 
California,

Dear Sir i-

I beg to acknowledge receipt 
of your letter of recent date with reference to 
the Blacker Library,

1 regret to have to tell yon 
that there is on file in this office no letter 
from Hr. Blacker, though there is copy of a letter 
of thanks from Sir Arthur to Mr, Blacker acknow­
ledging one dated December 5th,1927. This corres­
pondence would naturally be kept in the Library 
and I have communicated your wish to Hiss Haddow, 
All she has been able to find on file is a letter 
from yourself to Dr, Lomer of December 8th, and 
I am enclosing herewith copy of this, I trust 
it will give you the information you desire. If 
not, please let me know and I shall do my utmost 
to procure what you desire.

I am glad to be able to tell 
you that Sir Arthur’s health is very much improved. 
It is now a matter of following a very rigid diet 
and taking a long rest. He sailed on the 28th of 
June for England and expects to spend most of the 
summer somewhere on the coast of Hormandy or 
Brittany, We are all looking forward to seeing 
him return in September completely restored.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary to the■■■■a
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